
April Legion Newsletter 

 
Greetings Brethren, 

Wow! What a wonder March we had for the Moose Legion and Richmond East Moose Lodge. On March 
9th we had the Moose Legion Shrimp fest. All 300 tickets were sold. The food and shrimp were great, and 
the Michael Hazelwood band put on a great show. 

This will be my last newsletter as your Chairmen of the Richmond East Moose Legion. When I started in 
this position two years ago, we did not have a regular meeting date, a Legion Board or fundraisers. I am 
proud to say that we have established a regular meeting every 2nd Tuesday of the month at 6:00pm 
attended by 15 to 20 Legionnaires. We have a full board, and we are creating our own fundraiser to 
make us more independent. I am proud that we have built a solid foundation for the Richmond East 
Moose Legion to grow stronger as we move forward. 

The April moose legion breakfast will be the last until September. We are gearing up for May and the 
start of summer vacations. The moose legion Breakfast will resume in September. 

Remember to do something good for someone each day. 

Please keep the following dates on your calendar: 

On the 1st Sunday of every month, the Legionnaires provide a breakfast from 7:30am to 10am. This 
month, the first Sunday is April 7th. Please mark your calendars accordingly. We need volunteers for key 
positions in the kitchen. Again, please contact Jim Updyke or myself if you would like to volunteer. 

The Richmond East Legionnaires meeting will be held on the 2nd Tuesday of every month at 6:00pm. This 
month, our meeting is on April 9th. Please mark your calendars. 

On the 2nd Friday of every month, it is the Legionnaires honor to serve dinner for our Lodge. We need 
Legionnaires to volunteer to serve and help in the kitchen from 5:30pm to 7:30pm. We will be serving 
dinner on April 12th. Please contact Jim Updyke or myself if you would like to volunteer. 


